
REPORT OF: Principal Scrutiny Officer

REPORT TO: Regeneration and Neighbourhoods Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee.

ON: 20th November 2013.

RE: Committee work programme. 
______________________________________________________________

1. Purpose of the Report

For Members of the Regeneration and Neighbourhoods Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee to receive an update to the 2013-2014 work programme.

2. Background

In June the Committee received the priorities, challenges and pledges of the 
Executive Members with a more detailed work programme being agreed by 
Committee on 17th July. The last update report being given to the Committee 
at its 18th September meeting.

3. Recommendations

3.1 That ongoing progress of the Committees work programme be noted and; 

3.2 That the suggested timelines for outstanding reviews to be agreed.

4. Outline work Programme

20th November

The Committee has now completed its review on Empty Homes and Members 
now need to agree recommendations to be submitted to the Executive 
Member.



Members will also receive a presentation from the Environment portfolio on 
Shisha Bars outlining the risks and challenges they pose. This is with a view to 
this being the Committee’s next scrutiny topic

29th January meeting

At the January meeting of the Committee, Members will receive an update on 
the 20mph zone trial and an update from the Executive Member for 
Regeneration on Blackburn Town Centre

5th March Meeting

This meeting is intended to conclude the work programme for the year in 
advance of the Annual review of Scrutiny which takes place on 7th April 2014.

John Addison
Principal Scrutiny Officer
Tel 01254 585113.


